

Board President

Judy Krueger Active Volunteer

Board of Directors

Georgia Beatty Attorney at Law

Shira Bernstein The Mayer and Morris Kaplan Family Foundation

Margarer C. Egan Hyatt Hotels and Resorts

Mary Hayes R1 RCM

Heather McGuire Community Resident

June Merritt Community Resident

Joshua Reitman First Midwest Bank

Robin Roberts Attorney at Law Aimee St. Pierre

CIBC

Peter Stutz, AIA, LEED LP Goettsch Partners, Inc

Robert Turner, Ph.D. Proxis Life Sciences

Mandy Zaransky-Hurst Ragan Communications

Executive Director

Karherine Ragnar Sarah's Circle

Board Emeritus

Ermetra Black Thomas

Barbara Burrell

Eileen Dordek, LCSW

Joyce Dugan

Jessie Ewing Debra Flynn

Bianka Hardin, Psy.D.

Adrianne Hayward

Dawne Pafford
Wendy Predescu

J. Breezer Rickey, LCSW

2 10 1

Paul Vogel

Gail Brooks

International Association of Exhibitions and Events Mid-West Chapter

1717 N Naper Blvd, Suite 102

Naperville, IL 60563

Dear Gail.

Thank you for making a real difference in the lives of women experiencing homelessness. We are grateful for International Association of Exhibitions and Events Mid-West Chapter's generous grant of \$4,295.41 dated 11/26/2019.

Your investment comes at a time when homelessness for women is an urgent and distinct issue. Right now, over 2,100 women in our city are without a home. The lack of affordable housing is the single largest barrier to ending each woman's homelessness. Sarah's Circle is proud to be addressing this problem directly.

Sarah's Circle helps approximately 800 women each year. We practice the Housing First Model and have no barriers to our programs. We are also growing.

Thanks to targeted capital gifts, Sarah's Circle is building a brand new facility – Sarah's on Sheridan. This facility will serve 88 women each day with a safe place to sleep, basic needs, case management, and supportive services. Sarah's on Sheridan will serve as a vital resource for the entire city for many decades.

With this new facility, Sarah's Circle is extending its operations so as to support the increased number of women served in our housing, as well as to support more women who are seeking a path to a home. Our organizational and programmatic growth is due to the generosity of our partners, like you. As we look to the future, we know that this private support will be necessary to maintain the continued and sustained growth needed to end homelessness for women in Chicago.

Thank you for being an important partner and friend to Sarah's Circle. We are looking forward to celebrating our successes with you.

Sincerely

Executive Director

This letter confirms you received no goods or services in accordance with IRS regulations.